
Appendix E - Recommendations and Assurances (Robert Down Elementary School) 
 

The school site council (SSC) recommends this school plan and proposed expenditures to the district governing board for approval and assures 
the board of the following: 

 

1. The SSC is correctly constituted and was formed in accordance with district governing board policy and state law. 

 
2. The SSC reviewed its responsibilities under state law and district governing board policies, including those board policies relating to 

material changes in the Single Plan for Student Achievement (SPSA) requiring board approval. 
 

3. The SSC sought and considered all recommendations from the following groups or committees before adopting this plan (Check those 
that apply): 

 

X English Learner Advisory Committee  Maria Miller  

Signature 

X Special Education Advisory Committee  Michele Knight  

Signature 

X Gifted and Talented Education Program   Andrew Bradley  

Signature 

X Other committees established by the school or district (list):  Denise Johnson  

Robert Down School Leadership Team Signature 

 

4. The SSC reviewed the content requirements for school plans of programs included in this SPSA and believes all such content requirements 
have been met, including those found in district governing board policies and in the local educational agency plan. 

 

5. This SPSA is based on a thorough analysis of student academic performance. The actions proposed herein form a sound, comprehensive, 
coordinated plan to reach stated school goals to improve student academic performance. 

 

6. This SPSA was adopted by the SSC at a public meeting on: May 9, 2017. 

 

Attested:   
 
 
___________________________    _____________ 
Linda Williams, Principal   Date  
 
 
___________________________    _____________ 
Pat Godfrey, SSC Chairperson  Date  



 


